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Date: February 28, 2023 
 
To: Public Infrastructure Committee 
 
From:  Dan Koski – Director of Public Infrastructure 
 
RE:  Enterprise Lease Vehicle #5 – 2018 ProMaster 1500 
 
 
The city has come to the end of the lease period for Vehicle #5.  This vehicle has been fitted to meet the needs 
of the Engineering/Stormwater Division.  The buyout for the vehicle is $5,332.48.  Lease payment savings for 
the balance of the year will cover the buyout making it budget neutral.  Due to supply chain shortages, this 
vehicle would be replaced with a pickup truck and would require significant upfit making lease payments 
increase.  At this time, we feel buyout of the vehicle would be in the best interest of the city.   As supply chain 
eases, and the vehicle ages we can put this back into the Enterprise program. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

 
 

Dan Koski 
Director of Public Infrastructure 


